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The past eighteen months have been truly challenging times not just here in the USA 

but all around the world. The profession which has certainly been most affected by 

the Covid Pandemic has been the medical profession. They have truly been the 

soldiers in this war against the covid virus. 

 

Our sincere thanks to all who have worked so hard and continue to do so each and 

every day. 

 

As the Alliance to the Medical Society here in NY we have been unable to meet in 

person or have an opportunity to initiate any new projects in the past year. Our 

members have been supporting their spouses during the crisis and helping within their 

communities wherever possible.  The Alliance will once again hold its annual 

meeting virtually.  

 

We are unable to hold a Fall conference this year, due to the Delta variant. 

 

Please reach out to us if there is anything that we can assist you with in the future. 

 

Sincerely, 

Helena Mirza 

Co-President AMSSNY 
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